
Greetings, 
This is an urgent letter from a voter paying attention, and I and many others strongly want you to do 
everything within your power to forward this protective measure to become a law as soon as possible. 
The health issues already experienced from cell towers is well documented and it is time for the state to 
regulate them and address the health concerns of us all about EMF. Please do not betray us and hinder 
or refrain from helping this measure as so many officials have done! 
Thanks for your consideration, Tom Hyers 
 


